2008-08-11

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli;

Re: Filing Update (EB-2008-0227)

EnWIN is among the group of LDC’s scheduled to file Cost of Service applications for
2009 Electricity Distribution Rates. Though EnNWIN intends to file a 2009 COS
application, that application will not be filed by August 15, 2008.

ENWIN is preparing an application that meets the Board’s Filing Requirements and has
regard to the guidance available by way of the Board’s 2008 COS Decisions (issued as
recently as July 31, 2008) and the filing information provided by Board Staff on July 16,
2008 (presentation to the EDA by Mr. Lee Harmer) and July 17, 2008 (Board Staff
hosted webcast).

ENWIN is committed to filing its 2009 Cost of Service Electricity Distribution Rate
Application at the earliest opportunity.

Yours very truly,
ENWIN UtHities Ltd.

y/a

Pef: Apdrew J.

Cc: Daria Babaie (email only)

Charles Keizer (email only)

From the Desk of Andrew ]. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B,, Director, Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 1625, Stn “A”, 787 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, ON N9A 5T7
Tel: 519-255-2735 Fax: 519-973-7812 Email: regulatory@enwin.com



